
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN

NOTICE TO BANKRUPTCY PRACTITIONERS
REGARDING PAY.GOV

Effective August 28, 2005, Pay.gov, the payment system for CM/ECF filers, will 

migrate to a new version.  The new version of Pay.gov is only supported by Internet 

Explorer 5.5 and will not work with Netscape.

As a CM/ECF filer, if you do not intend to file documents that require a fee, 

Netscape will still be compatible.  However, if you will be filing documents

electronically that require payment, you must use Internet Explorer 5.5 effective

August 28, 2005.

Dated: July 29, 2005 Sheila M. Tighe
Clerk of Court
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